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25d Bishop Street 

Derry 

BT48 6PR 

 

 

Dear Elector, 

 

Re:- Cheshire and Wirral Partnership NHS Foundation Governor Election – June 2015 

 

You will have recently received your postal voting pack for the upcoming Cheshire and Wirral 

Partnership NHS Foundation Trust Board of Governors Election (Friday 5th June 2015). 

 

Within the ‘Instructions to the Voter’ at point 2 you are asked to “Please ensure that you separate 

the ballot paper by tearing along the perforation  and then place the ballot paper into the ballot 

paper envelope and seal it. Put the ballot paper envelope. Together with the completed Declaration 

of Identity into the larger return envelope. Return it to me without delay.” 

 

Unfortunately, packs have been issued without this ballot paper envelope.  We apologise for any 

inconvenience caused.  Therefore, when returning your vote, please place both the completed 

Declaration of Identity and Ballot Paper into the large return envelope and return it to the above 

address no later than 5pm on Thursday 5th June 2015.  This will not affect the validity of your ballot. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 028 71 371111. 

 

Signed 

 

 

 

The Returning Officer 
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